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Tenterfield Shire Council – Access to Council Facilities 
 

Tenterfield Shire Council is working to ensure the health and safety of the community 
following NSW Health’s announcement of a state wide one-week lockdown. 

 
From 5pm Saturday 14 August 2021, services and facilities will be closed to the 

public, in line with NSW Health orders. 
 
All Council buildings and sites throughout Tenterfield Shire will be closed to the public, 

including:- 
 

• Administration Building/Chambers 
• Tenterfield School of Arts – Cinema & Museum 
• Tenterfield Public Library 

• Depot Office (deliveries and scheduled inspections will proceed) 
• Visitor Information Centre 

• All Waste Transfer Centres 
 
The public are able to contact Council on (02) 6736 6000. 

 
Customers are asked to make every effort to pay accounts via ‘phone, internet 

banking using the BPay details specified on their account or by credit/debit card on 13 
18 16 (full details available on Council’s website). Payments can also be made at 
Australia Post.  For other enquiries, please call Council in the first instance as it is 

likely queries can be resolved in this manner. 
 

For further details and information please refer to Council’s website at: 
 

https://www.tenterfield.nsw.gov.au/ 

 
For further information about the latest restrictions, health advice and testing clinic 

locations visit www.health.nsw.gov.au or contact the Service NSW Covid-19 hotline on 
13 77 88. 
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